
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 12:33 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: First Draft of New Policy statement Bylaw of the Islands Trust 
 
From: Tom Bon   
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:30 PM 
To: premier@gov.bc.ca; SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: First Draft of New Policy statement Bylaw of the Islands Trust 

 

Dear sir: 

Having read the above, I would like to applaud the vision and work that went into its execution. 

However, I have one caveat: the loss of the wood burning stove that would continue to provide 

heat during power outages, which occur with some regularity in this part of the province, 

especially in late fall and early winter. Pollution remains very local. We will be bringing this up 

at the first reading, in the hope that we may hear some reasoned response. 
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